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Circular 001/2025 

 
 

07th January 2025 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
DEBIT ORDER RUN FOR LEVIES/DECEMBER 2024 
 
Please note that we have experienced problems with some debit orders for levies that ran at the end 
of December 2024. The concerned banks are investigating the cause and will set this right shortly. 
 
For those residents that have noticed your debit order has not yet gone off your bank account, please 
ensure that you have funds available in your account as we will re-submit once we get confirmation 
from the bank. 
 
 

 
Kind Regards 
 

 
CHRISTINE DEMPERS 
Village Manager  
 


